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MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 

Date of Release:  November 3, 2020 
Released By:  Commander Chris King 
Incident:  Assault and Battery  
Date:  11/1/2020 
Case Number:  MPD 20-2138 
Case Time:  0242 
Address: 700 Block of South Broadway St.  
Faxed (Y or N): Yes 
Faxed Time:    
 
 
 
On November 1st, 2020, the Menomonie Police Department responded to the 700 Block of S. 
Broadway St. for a report of a male that was stabbed.  Officers arrived and provided medical care to 
the victim, who was then transported to the hospital by Menomonie Fire Rescue.   
 
The initial investigation provided leads in the case and a tip was received that led to the arrest of a 
suspect on November 2nd, 2020.  The incident appears isolated and there is no further threat to the 
community.  The victim is still receiving medical care.  The names of those involved in the incident are 
not being released at this time due to the ongoing investigation. 
 
The Menomonie Police Department was assisted by the Dunn Co. Sheriff’s Department, the UW-
Stout Police Department, and Menomonie Fire and Rescue and we would like to thank them for their 
assistance.   
 
 


